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Enough is enough! Stop taxing the citizens of Oregon and then wasting the taxpayers 

money on programs that are completely ridiculous. It’s time for accountability in 

government officials and citizens. How about some personal responsibility from 

everyone! Why do you need tax for public transportation while you’re letting people 

work at home. I live where public transport is not available but still have to pay state 

wide transit tax every month while the roads I do need to drive on to mark a living are 

falling apart. Not sure where the road taxes the company I work for pays are going? 

Bottle line the government of Oregon will never have enough tax dollars because 

government officials don’t work on behalf of the citizens but on behalf of themselves. 

I hope some of you still work for the people. 


